## akerman

## In The News

## Elizabeth Hodge Elaborates on COVID-19 HIPAA and Anti-Discrimination Laws from HHS in *ABA Health eSource* Article

April 29, 2020

<u>Elizabeth Hodge</u> elaborated on the updates provided by the Department of Health and Human Services Office for Civil Rights on COVID-19 HIPAA and antidiscrimination laws in an article for *ABA Health eSource*.

"Healthcare providers and other entities subject to regulation by the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) Office for Civil Rights (OCR) should review recent guidance, notices, and bulletins from OCR addressing compliance with privacy and non-discrimination laws during the COVID-19 national public health emergency. [Here] is a summary of recent publications from OCR about what the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act of 1996 (HIPAA) and anti-discrimination laws require of covered entities, and particularly healthcare providers, during the coronavirus pandemic."

Click here to view this news.

Related People

Elizabeth F. Hodge

Related Work

Healthcare

Related Offices

West Palm Beach